
Monthly Report to the Secretary of Faculty Senate 

Date: January 24, 2024 

The Curriculum and Planning Commitee met on January 18, 2024. As there were no propositions 
to review, the commitee did not have any new business to discuss. 

Sincerely, 

Gus Piña 
Chair, Curriculum and Planning Commitee 




